
From:  Bryan Tamashiro <bryan.tamashiro@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/14/2018 03:17:46 PM

To:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>

Cc:  Planning Personnel Services <per.planning@lacity.org>

Subject:  Principal city Planner - Interview Confirmation
 

Hi, 

This email is to confirm that your interview for Principal City Planner with the Department of City Planning has been scheduled for: 

Date: Thursday, August 16, 2018. 
Time: 10:30 AM.
Location:  Los Angeles City Hall, 200 N. Spring Street, Room 621, Los Angeles, CA 90012

Please arrive 15 minutes before your scheduled interview time. 

Please email your resume to Per.Planning@lacity.org no later than 5:00 PM on Wednesday, August 15, 2018. You do not have to bring a copy of
your resume to the interview. 

Please contact myself at (213) 473-9938 or James Schuyler at (213) 473-9958 if you have any questions. 

Thank you,
Bryan Tamashiro
Sr. Personnel Analyst
Personnel Department
Liaison Services: Dept of City Planning
200 N. Spring St., Rm 1805
Los Angeles, CA  90012
(213) 473-9938
bryan.tamashiro@lacity.org
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